
Dear SAYF Nurturing and Steering Committee, 
 

You are invited to join us for a weekend of nurturing the wider 
SAYF community and planning for SAYF’s future. 

 
Bring the usual stuff (there is no fee, but bring your registration 

and medical forms) and your sweet Quaker selves to 
Swannanoa Valley Friends Meetinghouse in Black Mountain, 

NCon the weekend of  
August 10-12, 2018​. 

 

 
 

If you have questions, contact 
Mari Ohta: 

    ​     828-675-0469 
ohta.mari@gmail.com 

 
 
 

 
Thanks. Hope to see you there! 


